
‘Squeeze
the day!’

Teacher appreciation week

Monday  May 5th- Friday May 9th 
Planning for ‘teacher appreciation

week’ has begun! 
With so many incredible families

attending our school, we invite
you to give back to our teachers

in forms of nonmonetary & food
donations!  Please reach out to
ptatishawks@gmail.com with

ways you would like to
contribute. Keep a look out for

signups & volunteer
opportunities coming soon!

Thank you!


